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**Please send in recyclable items this 
month to help supply our creativity space 
as we celebrate Earth Day, 4/22

Welcome Back!!  I hope everyone had a wonderful break!!  
I was so proud to hear from the other teachers that the 
children had a great day while I was out for my 
daughter’s surgery!  

In March, the children had a wonderful time exploring in
the “Farm” center and learning why farming is 
important to our everyday lives.  Dr. Seuss’ Birthday  and 
St. Patrick’s Day also added some extra exciting activities 
to our classroom! (Remember to check the First Pres 
Facebook page for photos!)   

Well my friends, we only have one full month of school 
left!  The children have grown so much in their 
independence, knowledge and social skills this year.  It is 
very typical to see changes in personality/attitude during 
this time as the children begin to explore boundaries of 
their independence.  

We are looking forward to warm spring weather and  
some outdoor learning time this month!! 

Learning Corner

o Letters: Vv, Ww, Xx, Yy, Zz
o Math: Writing numerals, 

Drawing groups, Skip 
counting

o Literacy: Sight words, Writing 
simple words, Environmental 
print

o Science: Growing Plants, 
Weather, Inquiry/Method

o Social Studies: Geography-
Environment and Society

o Fruit of the Spirit:
Faithfulness 

Important Info
4/1 Easter Party
4/2 Preschool Closed: Good Friday
4/4 EASTER- HE IS RISEN!
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